
Gladys H.
Kobs, 67

W A L N U T — Funeral
services for Gladys H. Kobs, 67,
of Walnut were held Tuesday
morning here at the Berthusen-
Knutson Funeral Home.
Interment was in the Monroe
Township Cemetery here.

Mrs Kobs, a lifetime
resident of Walnut, died
Saturday at a Council Bluffs
hospital, where she had been
hospitalized 13 days. She and
her husband farmed in the
Walnut area until 1967, when
they moved into town.

She is survived by her
husband, Herman; one son,
Jerry of Walnut; one daughter,
Mrs Raymond Lynn of El Reno,
Okla.; four grandchildren;
three great-grandchildren; anr
two sisters, Mrs June Dorschei
of Walnut and Mrs Blanche
Knuth, Harlan.


